
 

Tickets are $18 per person and will be on Sale Monday, November 20th  

Tuesday November 21st, and Monday November 27th in the Tuition Office, 

during Lunch Periods.  

NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE DOOR! 

 

Guest Forms must be completed by your guest’s school principal and signed 

by Mr. Gamza before tickets will be issued.  

 

Dress Code is Semi-Formal. Ladies dresses should be no more then 1” above 

the knee and Gentlemen should wear a collared shirt and dress shoes. 

 

Students must arrive no later then 7:30 p.m. and may not leave the dance 

until 9:45 p.m. 


